From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: Water increase for Morgan County water district 2024-00010

Date: Monday, May 6, 2024 10:37:00 AM

Case No. 2024-00010

Thank you for your comments on the application of Morgan County Water District. Your
comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2024-
00010, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case

Filings for: 2024-00010 (ky.gov).

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 7:31 AM

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: Water increase for Morgan County water district

From: sanca meclur [

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 7:09 PM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: Water increase for Morgan County water district

Morgan county water district has multiple employees out in the field and most are
sitting at the district office with nothing to do and are getting paid for sitting 4 or 5
were hired after completing a Gateway program

The water waste in this county is horrible with multiple calls about water coming out of
the ditches or across roads or under roads from county water lines but nothing is
really being done to fix or repair this

A leak on jones creek was reported for the past 3 years and finally it was fixed last fall

If you look at the public audits how much the payroll has increased since 2019 almost
to the point of tripled which people can not understand this at all because nothing has
changed as far as working on leaks etc to save water

| am speaking on behalf of the citizens that are on a fixed income cannot afford

To pay almost double or triple what they are already paying

Please look into this before agreeing to increase the rates



Sent from my iPhone





